
                                                                                Memorandum 

 

To:                  All Thomas Dealers   

 

From:             Ken Hedgecock 

 

Subject:          Thomas Built Buses Seat Foam Recall Document 

 

Date:               October 25, 2019 

 

We have received approval to share the attached document with the general public. Feel free to 

distribute to your customers as you see fit.  Thank you for your continued patience and 

understanding as we strive to stay within NHTSA guidelines and provide as much information as 

possible to our dealers and our customers. 
 


